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Scott, Keith L.

From: chris.taylor@esa.int
Sent: Tuesday, June 08, 2010 8:18 AM
To: Scott, Keith L.
Subject: Re: Final version of Green Book

Keith, I checked the section on Low level commanding. Its fine by me, 
 

Regards, 
//ct 

 
 

                                                                              
             "Scott, Keith L."                                                

             <kscott@mitre.org>                                               
                                                                          To  

             07/06/2010 16:07           Dai Stanton <dstanton@keltik.co.uk>,  
                                        "chris.taylor@esa.int"                
                                        <chris.taylor@esa.int>                

                                                                          cc  
                                                                              

                                                                     Subject  
                                        Final version of Green Book           

                                                                              
                                                                              

                                                                              
                                                                              

                                                                              
                                                                              
 

 
 

 
OK, I simply removed the pictures; attached is the copy I’m going to submit 

to Bob for publication.  If you’ve got any issue with this (man do I hope 
not) please let me know ASAP. 

 
Thanks, 

 
                                --keith 
 [attachment "734x0g0_CESG_Approval_RID_Closures_20100526_clean.doc" deleted 

by Chris Taylor/estec/ESA] 


